February 18, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is from the reviewers of UVM’s AASHE STARS report for the purpose of affirming that the
report has been reviewed in full and that all identified inconsistencies and errors have been successfully
addressed prior to submitting it to AASHE.

Thank you,

QT

Cayliy McCamp




